
 26th May 2023 

Terrington C of E Primary School Bulletin 

 

            DATES FOR THE DIARY 

Fantastic Friday (Last day of 

Term) 

Friday 26th May (pack ups for lunch all years) (PE 

kit ) 

First Day Back Monday 5th June 

KS2 Swimming  (every 

Thursday) 

Thursday 8th June 

Countryside day (KS2 years 

3-6) 

Wednesday 14th June (pack up for years 3-6)

(school uniform to be worn) (arrive to school at 

7.45am) 

Sports Day  Tuesday 4th July (reserve 6th July) times tbc 

Last Day of Term Friday 21st July 

FOTS Information 

FOTS raised £675 at The Table Top sale.  Thank you to everyone who helped run the 
event and were able to attend.  We had great support from the village. 

FOTS will be meeting Miss Tordoff on Monday 5th June at 3.30pm at school for fund-
raising ideas and how we can help school with FOTS money.  All parents are welcome. 

FOTS is always looking for more volunteers, please email kitty@kittypennybacker.com 
if you would like to join us. 

Countryside Day  

On Wednesday 14th June, KS2 pupils (Y3-6) will be attending the countryside day at 
Harrogate show ground. On this day, please can we ask that pupils arrive to school for 
7:45am and the estimated return to school is 4pm. Pupils are asked on this day to bring a 
packed lunch from home or order one from the school office by Friday 26th May with the 
options being: ham, cheese or tuna mayo.  A voluntary payment of £15.00 will be on 
ParentPay for this trip. If you have any questions, please send an email to the school of-
fice.  

Also can you  give consent for your child to go on the trip through ParentPay or they will 
be unable to go. 

mailto:kitty@kittypennybacker.com


 

        
 

Extra Curricular clubs 

 

Please can I remind parents/carers all outstanding  extra—curricular  club payments must be paid before 
booking next terms sessions.  

All wraparound care will also need to be booked for next term. 

 

Please find below our extra-curricular clubs for next half term. To book a place, please email the school 
office. For our extracurricular clubs, these will now be available on a block basis only.   

 
 

Miss Tordoff will also be leading an art club at lunchtime to prepare for our Roman Play.   

 

Swimming KS2 

Beginning the 8th June, KS2 will be attending swimming at Derwent swimming centre in Norton as part 
of our curriculum learning. On this day, can we ask that pupils come to school with their swimming attire 
on under their school clothes. Pupils are required to bring a bag containing a towel and fresh underwear 
to be changed into after swimming. If anyone has any questions, please speak to Miss Tordoff.  

 

Y4 Statutory timetable test 

When we return to school after the half term, we will be getting ready for the Y4 times table test in the 
first couple of weeks. Therefore, we would like to ask if all Y4 pupils can continue to practise their times 
tables at home. Some great websites for this are TTrockstars and Timestable test.  

 

Terrington Playgroup 

Playgroup for families during term time (Please see attached poster). 

 

Malton Community Sports Centre 

We have some new clubs and half term camps starting over the next few weeks and we would appreciate 
it if our cluster schools could send out the posters to parents, We have Mini Kickers Football running for 
KS1, Netball Club for KS2, a new Basketball KS2 club starting a week today and Holiday Camps (KS1 & 
KS2) at the end of the month. (See attached poster) 

  Monday  Tuesday   Friday  Friday   

Club  Music Club  Tennis Club  Drama   Rounders  
& Cricket  

Leading Adult   Mr Dias-Leo   Total Sports   Audrey   Malton Sport   

No. of sessions  6 7  2 

June 16th and 
June 23rd   

6  

Age   Years 1-5 Years 1– 5 Nursery – Year 2   Years 1-5 

Cost for the 
block  

£24  £21  Free   £18  

Maximum  15  20  16  20  

https://ttrockstars.com/
https://www.timestables.co.uk/speed-test/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INFORMATION 

 

 

RSE workshop 

In the Summer term, KS1 and KS2 pupils will be learning about how their 
body grows and changes as part of PSHE. Year 5/6’s will specifically be 
learning about sex education including how babies are made. Please note, 
this is the only part of the PSHE curriculum that pupils can be withdrawn 
from in Y5/6. Due to the nature of topics discussed throughout this term, 
we would like to invite parents to a workshop to discuss materials shared 
with children across the key stages. The workshop will take place on 
Thursday 8th June at 4pm at Terrington School but can also be accessed 
via the teams link below.  

Microsoft Teams meeting  

Join on your computer, mobile app or room device  

Click here to join the meeting  

 If you have any questions, please direct this to your school office which 
will be forwarded onto the PSHE lead.  

 

Maths app  

A fantastic app has been brought to our attention which follows the 
scheme of learning we use in school. The app is for 1 minute quick maths 
focusing on key mathematical concepts including timestables. The app is 
child friendly and accessible on most mobiles and tablets. Please see be-
low an image of the app for your information: 

 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZmU1NmNlNGMtYTE0YS00ZWY0LWI5Y2EtNDEwNjNiNjM2Yjc4%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22d7493df3-a14e-4f5e-8f6d-12f4065871a8%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%224903654d-906c-4185-9b1c-46d1a51dd328%22%7d


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INFORMATION 

 

 

Dance performance 

 

The children have loved working with Just Dance York to learn interest-
ing and creative routines over the past half term. They felt very confident 
performing in front of parents and were exceptionally proud of their ac-
complishments.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Milton Rooms 

During the half term break we have Julian Norton appearing at the Mil-
ton Rooms to talk about two new books he has written for chil-
dren.  There will be an opportunity to ask questions and have books 
signed afterwards.  The books are aimed at 8-12 year olds, so this would 
be a lovely half term treat! 

 



EYFS/KS1 WOW WORK  
  

Nursery and Reception  

Early Years have enjoyed learning all about ‘People Who Help Us’ this half 
term and loved exploring paint mixing to create some beautiful fire pictures! 

 

 

Year 1 and 2 

We had a fantastic time on our trip to Flamingo Land Zoo, learning all about 
classification of animal groups! The children were introduced to a range of 
animals and even got up close to a snake, giant cockroach and tiny hedgehog  

 

 



  6 

KS2 WOW WORK  
 

In DT the KS2 children have been making the final ‘shell structure’ product 
that they designed. They have been exploring this across two half terms and 
their final products look amazing. They have completed a variety of products 
ranging from someone creating a tent to people making dog toys and pil-
lows! Once the products have been made they will be evaluating their work 
to see what was good and what was difficult to make. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Ryedale Eco Fair, Milton Rooms, Saturday 10th June, 10am-3pm (Please see attached posters) 

As you may be aware, we are in the process of organising our third annual Eco Fair, to take place at the Milton Rooms on 
Saturday 10th June, 10-3, to coincide with the Great Big Green Week. 

 

We've been working hard on initiatives to engage more young people at the fair and in what is going on locally to help pro-
tect the environment and prepare future generations for the effects of climate change etc. 

 

We would love to see lots of children and young people there on the day, sharing their thoughts with us, doing fun and cre-
ative activities, and learning more about the natural world. There will be representatives from local and national environ-
mental charities (including RSPB, Friends of the Earth, and the British Dragonfly Society); stalls selling recycled and hand-
made arts, crafts, cosmetics and more; the North Yorkshire Rotters (with a wormery workshop!); eco tips, resources and 
info for families; local groups there to chat about what they're up to; and some indoor and outdoor activities for our young-
er visitors. 
 
We hope they will go away feeling informed but, most importantly, empowered. We want to help combat the growing prob-
lem of eco-anxiety, by showing them what is already being done and how they can turn their negative feelings about the 
environment into positive action! Perhaps we'll even be able to generate some interest in creating a monthly 'Young REG' 
group to build on this (we'd love to hear their suggestions for a group name!) :-) 
 
So, where do you come in? Well, we've come up with a collaborative project we hope will help encourage engagement from 
young people in the community, and ignite their creativity and positivity: 

 

Introducing the REG Ocean Art Challenge... 

- Indoors on the day of the fair, there will be a corner aimed at families and young people, and we will be joined by amaz-
ingly creative people from The Paint Jar, Environmental Art CIC and Be The Future. 

- We will be making a 3D coral reef scene as a collaborative art project. The kind of coral reef our oceans deserve! BUT, it 
will be made from recycled/scrap/junk materials such as plastic bottles and bags, cardboard boxes – any (clean) rubbish 
really! 

- The collaborative aspect is where the young people come in. We'd like to invite them to create and bring along something 
to live on our coral reef - could be a fish, crustacean, sea mammal, piece of coral or seaweed, etc. 

- All the details are in the attached poster, and we invite you either to incorporate this activity into a lesson within school 
OR to send out the poster to parents via email/send home with children some other way. 

- We have included a link to a Pinterest board we have created, which is packed full of ideas if needed! 

- Children can also visit the fair and make their contribution on the day. 

- There will be prizes for the three most creative, vibrant and hopeful contributions :-)  

- We are even told that we may be able to display the finished sculpture as part of the Malton Sculpture Trail in August! 

 
Thanks for reading this far and do let me know if you have any questions. 

 
All the best, 

 
Kate Stansfield MA MITI 

French & Spanish to English translator, copy-editor & proofreader 

Mobile: 07921 528604 LinkedIn:https://www.linkedin.com/in/katestansfieldtranslations/ 
Website: https://www.seachangemultilingual.com/ 

https://thepaintjar.co.uk/
https://www.environmental-art.co.uk/
https://www.bethefuture.earth/
https://www.linkedin.com/in/katestansfieldtranslations/
https://www.seachangemultilingual.com/


Trans Pennine Trail – May Half Term Kids Pack Just Launched  

We have just launched our latest activity pack full of fun activities that you can do with your children.  

The pack is full of fun activities to keep you busy over the May half term including; rainbow bingo, making a bird feeder, flower 
identification, DIY seed helicopter and so much more! The activity pack is aimed at primary school children but some older 
ones may enjoy it too!  

You can use the activity pack on the go by downloading it to your mobile or alternatively you can print it at home!  
If you don't have a printer and are unable to access the PDF, please let us know and we can send you out a hard copy!   

Download it here: www.transpenninetrail.org.uk/welcome-to-our-childrens-page/ or click the image below: 

 

 
Kind Regards 

Hannah  

 

 
Our vision: To establish the Trans Pennine Trail as a nationally recognised accessible recreational route for walking, cycling and horse riding. 

Please co Facebook  Twitter  Email  Website 

 

http://www.transpenninetrail.org.uk/welcome-to-our-childrens-page/
https://www.facebook.com/TransPennineTrailNationalOffice/
https://twitter.com/TPT_National
mailto:info@transpenninetrail.org.uk
http://www.transpenninetrail.org.uk/

